
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you have all had a good week, we had a busy start to ours 
with a visit from the animal man on Monday for our Reception             
class and Year Five went on an allotment visit this week; where they 
were commended for their excellent behaviour; which was lovely to 
hear.  
We have finished all of our SATs tests in Year 6 and Year 2, whilst Year 2 
SATs are conducted slightly differently, the children have still worked 
very hard. Thank you to our staff teams who have prepared the children,              
nurturing them so well.  
Have a great weekend and enjoy the sunshine,  

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principalour child is in Year 2 or Year 6, please make a note of 

 
 

Newsletter No.31    

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the school 
office for further information. 
 
Father’s Day Gift Shop 
We will be running a Father’s Day Gift Shop this year, please look out for 
the forms on the Weduc App. Thank you for your support. 
 
Educational Visits 
Please ensure that any final payments for educational visits this year are 
made by Friday 19th May. If you have any difficulties in making this  
payment please contact the school office.  
 
Reception Places  
We do have some spaces within our Reception Class intake for the             
coming academic year. If you know of anyone who is yet to be allocated 
a Reception place for September 2023, please point them in our                    
direction.  
 
Car Parking  
As a polite reminder, please do not block any of the gates into school as 
they are the only entrance for emergency vehicles.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 98% 

97% 96% 95% 100% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Thomas Murphy Anaeyah Nicely 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 3 

Principal Awards 

YR Shanayah Bognini 

Y1 Jensen Steadman 

Y2 Gia Sahota 

Y3 Oliver Lamb 

Y4 Azalea Branston 

Y5 Kiegan Cooper 

Y6 Zafir Arifin 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

19th June Y6 Drayton Manor 

20th June Sports Day 

26th June Y3 Weston-Super-Mare 

4th July Y1 Hatton Adventure World 

5th July Sharing of Work Event 

6th July Y2 Conkers 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

11th July Y4 Derby Museum 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

13th July Reception National Forest 
Adventure 
Y5 Thinktank 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

4th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 


